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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Natalie Gordon <ngordon@hrlcomp.com>
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2019 3:27 PM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] 2RP-5367 - Notice of Confirmation Sampling

Please consider this email as notice that HRL Compliance Solutions plans to conduct final confirmation sampling on 
behalf of Devon Energy at the Cotton Draw Unit 1-12 CTB release site, 2RP-5367. This sampling is planned to take place 
Thursday, May 16 at approximately 9:00am, using composite sampling of the release area where each sample is not 
representative of greater than 200 square feet. 
 
The results of the confirmation sampling will be provided to NM OCD District II office as part of the site characterization 
report/closure report that will be submitted. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please let me know. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Natalie Gordon  | Project Manager   
HRL Compliance Solutions, Inc.  
P.O. Box 1708  |  Artesia, NM 88211-1708  
main  575.616.7398  | mobile  580.514.9088  
Web  |  vCard  |  Map  |    |    

 
Confidentiality Note: This email and any attachments are confidential and only for the use as authorized by HRL Compliance Solutions, Inc. If you receive this message in 
error or are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this information. Permanently delete the e-mail and any attachments or copies. 


